

Susan.jackson@gccisd.net Office: 281-707-3571 • Fax281-420-4447

September 22, 2025

TO: DR. RANDAL O'BRIEN

FROM: SUSAN JACKSON

SUBJECT: OPENING EXERCISES FOR MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 22, 2025, BOARD OF

TRUSTEES MEETING

The opening exercises for September 22, 2025, Board of Trustees meeting will be provided by students from Ross S. Sterling High School.

The Pledges of Allegiance to the United States and Texas flags will be recited by Vasti Gutierrez (Band President) and Airam Iraheta (Assistant Drum Major).

Select students will be performing the piece entitled, "Tico, Tico"

- Omar Navarro (Soprano Sax)
- Caleb Villalta (Alto Sax)
- Seth Velasquez (Tenor Sax)
- Karol Gomez (Bari Sax)

The students are under the direction of Music Teacher Brad Comeaux and Principal, Mr. Nathan Chaddick.

